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CLASSROOM VISITATION 
 

 

In order to provide school children with a reasonable opportunity to study and learn, it is the policy of the Yale Board 

of Education to restrict classroom visitation to a minimum. 

 

Any person who needs to visit a classroom or other school facility must obtain permission from the building 

principal's office.  Visitors on school property without permission may be asked to leave the premises. 

 

The building principal is directed to establish appropriate procedures to insure compliance with this policy.  Such 

procedures will include posting notices at the entrance to each school building.  The notices will require visitors to 

report to the principal's office before visiting any classroom or other facility. 

 

With valid reason, teachers may request that classroom visitation be disallowed.  The principal is authorized discretion 

in permitting visitation, and the board of education declares its support of any decision made by a principal in denying 

visitation to any person. 

 

Classroom visitors will respect classroom decorum and will not interrupt the class in any way.  Visitors who disrupt 

the classroom in any manner will be required to leave the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

REFERENCE: 21 O.S. §1375, §1376 
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